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Tamil Refugee Action Group

Unit 2, 2nd Floor,
Mill Mead Business Centre,
Mill Mead Road,

London N17 9QU
TELEPHONE: 01-365 91 ]

Dear Mr.

Public Rally & Meeting by the Tamils of U.K.
against the Human Rights Violations in the Tamil Homeland

Further to our communication dated 10th July, 1989 and
the subsequent meeting we had with the representatives of the various Tamil
organisations on Friday the 14th July, 1989 on the above subject. We wish
to bring to your notice the following and also seelk your co-operation and
assistance for the rally.

2. The Police Authority has granted permlssion for the rally
and the meeting to Ve held on 29th July, 1989. The venue, route and time
are stated in the notice copies of which are enclosed. Permission has also
been granted for handing over petitionsat 10 Downing Street and at the
Indian High Commission by 6 persons in each case around 1.3%0 p.m. .

3. A1l out effort has to be made by all the orgeuisations and
individuels tc get the largest tur--out for the rally to make 1t a success. -
It was decided to request the organisations to arrange transport where
necessary. Some of the representatives who were present at the meeting have
already agreed to provide transport.

4. Banners for the procession have to be made in English
highlighting the human rights violations. The Co-ordinator of this office
could be contacted for any assistance.

2. A concise facts sheet describing the happening&in.ﬁhe
Tamil Homeland will also be distributed to the participants and to the others
along the procession route.

6. Copies of the Petitionstogether with the Signature Sheets
are enclosed. Please endeavour to collect as many signatures as pogsible:
not only from the fellow Tamils but also from the other sympathisers/ human
rightists. If additional signature sheets are needed please use photo. copies.

T. Please consider the plight of our fellow Tamils in our
Homeland and extend your whole hearted co-operation snd assistance by
turning out in large numbers for the rally and meeting thereby making it a
big success.,
Thanking you.

Yours fraternally,
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Chairman, Sub-Committee.
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